
This past month has seen continuing planning for next year and for the upcoming web site upgrade. 
We also had quite a lot of work with the Christmas train and Breakfast with Santa programs. I added 
over 1,000 cataloging records for new OverDrive titles to our Evergreen Catalog. We also finally have 
access to a testing system for Evergreen so I can experiment without risking adversely affecting the 
production system.
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